
Letter from the Headteacher
Thank you for your interest in a position within St Margaret’s Church of England Academy. We have 
pleasure in enclosing this information pack, which we hope you will find useful in deciding whether to 
apply for a role within our Academy. We are very much aware that a decision to apply for a position is a 
two-way process; if appointed you will want to ensure that you are happy coming to work every day, 
that you are professionally challenged in your role and that you are prepared for the next stage in your 
career. We welcome visits and conversations with applicants before the closing date.

At St Margaret’s, we believe that ‘All things are possible for one who believes.’ (Mark 9:23) and are 
guided by our values of respect, resilience and compassion. We are determined that this is true for all 
members of our community. 

As an academy, we have been on an incredible journey of improvement, and we are very much aware 
that the people within our establishment are a key ingredient for its continued success. This is an exciting

opportunity to be part of a successful boys’ secondary school and a mixed Sixth Form.

We look forward to receiving your application. 

Yours faithfully,

Adam Robinson

Headteacher
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